
KEOWEE KEY PICKLEBALL CLUB UPDATE 3/25/19 
 

President’s Corner 
 

Greetings PickleNation.  

A bulletin board has been hung in the Pavillion with a calendar of the block times 
posted. Please note that the Club does not control the block times. We make 
suggestions and the Committee makes the decisions. There are many times 
during the week that the courts have openings for reservations. These 
reservations are available to any resident. If the courts are reserved and there is 
an overflow of players, please remember that the tennis courts are also available 
and will provide four more courts. The nets are stored at the tennis courts and 
many members would be happy to instruct on court/net set up. Also note that if a 
court reservation is made, you have until 10 minutes post reservation starting 
time to occupy the courts. If the court is still unoccupied ten minutes post 
reservation time, it will be released to open play. 

 

Beginning Monday, April 1st, Summer Hour Block Times go into effect.  All block 
times begin and end one hour earlier than the current times.  Please note that 
Ladies Social play 1 - 3 p.m. on Fridays changes to Fridays 9 - 11 a.m. 

 

Key Dates 

27 Apr 19- Spring tournament 

10 Apr 19-Ladies “Go Global” party 
 

Your Club Board is working diligently to streamline and centralize the 
membership process. We need your help! We need approval by the members to 
make a by-law change that will ensure a smooth, seamless transition onto the 
roster for new members. This will enable them to be added to the email list and 
receive communications about social, training and competition events as soon as 
their application is processed. We hope we’ll have your support in voting “YES” 
for the change described below. Please click the link to vote. 

 

Pickleball Club at Keowee Key Proposed By-Law change vote 
 
 

Social Committee 

PB&B PARTIES SCHEDULE: 

      Membership Drive Party, Friday May 10th from 5:00 – 8:00 PM 

Summer Solstice Party, Friday June 21st from 7:00 – 11:00 PM 

https://goo.gl/forms/byZ9WMu7Kfj9Y5Q23
https://goo.gl/forms/byZ9WMu7Kfj9Y5Q23


“We Don’t Have to Go Back to School” Party and School Supplies Drive, 
Saturday August 24th from 6:00 – 9:00 PM 

 
 
 

Player Development 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

May 10 - 12, 2019 

        Pickleball Professional Mark Renneson is coming to Keowee Key! 

ONLY KK PB Club members receive a $10 discount for one of the group 
sessions by using the discount code KEOWEEPBCLUB:  
This discount code is NOT to be shared with non-club members..   
Click here to Register    

CANCELLATION POLICY? 

Third Shot Pickleball clinics are very popular and space is limited. If you cancel 
your registration more than seven (7) days in advance, you will receive a full 
refund. If you cancel more than 48 hours in advance, you will receive a 50% 
refund. If you cancel less than 48 hours in advance of your program start time, no 
refund will be provided. We do this in order to make sure that program spaces 
don't go to waste.  

Please contact me with your questions. jswalker5233d@gmail.com  

John Walker 

 
 

Competition  
 

Sign up for the Keowee Key Spring (Women’s Doubles or Men's 
Doubles) Pickleball Tournament April 27, 2019 (Pick your Partner)  
 

Sign up for the Keowee Key Spring Women's and Men's Pickleball Tournament April 
27, 2019 (Pick your Partner) 
Deadline for sign up is April 14, 2019. 
 

We just finished the fourth week of Women’s and Men’s league play. Come out and 
support some good pickleball. 

Women’s league play is on Tuesday’s from 1-5pm. 

Men’s league play is on Wednesday’s from 4-8pm. 
 

https://www.thirdshotsports.com/salem/sc
https://www.thirdshotsports.com/salem/sc
mailto:jswalker5233d@gmail.com
mailto:jswalker5233d@gmail.com
https://goo.gl/forms/JUgaZbtMiNH69J0v2
https://goo.gl/forms/JUgaZbtMiNH69J0v2
https://goo.gl/forms/JUgaZbtMiNH69J0v2
https://goo.gl/forms/JUgaZbtMiNH69J0v2


Competition Co-chairs 

JJ (Jim Jacobs)    Scott Lincoln 

248-514-1102          440-567-7757 
 

Interclub 
 

Please mark your calendars for our next interclub event to be held in the 
afternoon of Saturday, May 4. The last social interclub was a lot of fun so we 
hope you can make it to this one.  Space will likely be limited so be on the lookout 
for an Evite sign-up which will go out to all Club members in early April. 

 
 


